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IMPORTANT: Please remember that on Tuesday 11th July it is 

‘Shuffle Up Day’. This is for the children moving to school in 

September. They will visit their new classroom and meet their 

new teacher. The children will need to arrive at school at 

9.15am (please wait with your child at the entrance at the front 

of school (near the ramp), NOT the main door to the school 

office). Your child will need to be collected at 12.15pm from the 

same entrance. The children will have their lunch at school on 

this day.  

The children who attend the afternoon session and are moving 

to school in September will need to come to school in the 

morning on this day. There will be NO afternoon nursery 

session for these children on this day.  

Shuffle up day is a very exciting day for the children. We will 

be there to welcome the children into school (along with their 

new teachers). We are sure that the children will have a 

wonderful morning in their new classroom, so please ask them 

all about their visit.  

Once again, we will share some of this week’s fabulous 

learning on Twitter- so please don’t forget to have a look at 

our tweets. 

Thank you to everyone who came to support their child at our 

Hungry Caterpillar Workshop. We hope you enjoyed the 

session.  

Please don’t hesitate to speak to us about any worries or 

concerns you may have, we are here to help.  

Thank you for your continued support. Have a wonderful 

weekend, Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough.  

 

Picnic Day-July 17th. Your child will have brought 

home an invitation for the end of year picnic. Your 

child has chosen what food they would like to bring 

to the picnic.  Please bring the food that your child 

has chosen on the day of the picnic.  

End of Year show- Friday 21st July (AM) This is for the 

children moving to school in September. On this day, 

the children are invited to come to nursery dressed as 

a mini beast! If you are struggling with ideas, please 

speak to Mrs Windsor or Mrs Hough. You and family 

members are invited to come and watch the show. 

Children come to nursery at 8.30am and adults will 

need to return to nursery at 10.15am.  At our show the 

children will perform songs and dances that they 

have learnt over the year.  

Nursery Sing Along- Friday 21st July (PM) This is for 

the children who are NOT moving up to school. On this 

day, the children are invited to come to nursery 

dressed as a mini beast! If you are struggling with 

ideas, please speak to Mrs Windsor or Mrs Hough. We 

would like to invite you (and family members) to come 

and watch us sing some of the songs/rhymes. After we 

have performed our songs, refreshments will be 

served. Children will need to come to nursery at the 

normal time, 12.30pm and we ask that adults return at 

2.30pm. We hope that you will be able to come and join 

us.  

 

 


